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Press Release
On 09-19-2017 Detectives with the assistance of the School of the Osage Resource officer investigated a
complaint of burglary and attempted statutory sodomy of a 14 year old female. Through further investigation
evidence was discovered via social media that the suspect Dillon Hale, 22 of Brumley was also engaging in

sexual contact with another 13 year old female.

Detectives and the School of the Osage Resource Officer interviewed Hail, on the allegations of sending and
receiving sexual photos, engaging in sexual intercourse, and engaging in deviate sexual contact with the 13 year

old victim.

Hail has been charged with 1% degree burglary, statutory rape in the 1% degree, and statutory sodomy in the 1st
degree and is currently being held at the Miller County Jail in lieu of a $200,000 bond.

The Miller County Sheriff’s Office was assisted by Kids Harbor and the Missouri State Technical Assistance
Team (STAT) with the investigation.
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